
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2022-06 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: May 3, 2022 

Re: Supply of Culvert Pipes  

 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2022-06 report, dated May 3, 2022, regarding the Supply of 
Culvert Pipes be received; and 
That Council approve the purchase of culvert pipes from Armtec Inc. 
 
Overview: 
A report regarding the supply of culvert pipes tender PW-2022-02. The tender for the 
supply and delivery of culvert pipes closed on Monday, April 11, 2022 and two tender 
packages were received:  E.S. Hubbell and Sons and Armtec Inc. 
 
Conclusion: 
Upon review of the tender packages, the submission from Armtec Inc. was the lowest 
submission therefore staff recommend the purchase of culvert pipes from Armtec Inc. 
 
Financial Impact:  
The tender results will meet our budget for the various construction projects and 
municipal culvert replacements for 2022. 
 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability:To ensure that the public works department operates 
efficiently and effectively. 
 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
N/A 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Supply of Culvert Pipes.docx 

Attachments: - Culvert Tender Results.xlsx 

Final Approval Date: Apr 22, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 

Elana Arthurs 


